
 

ESQUIMALT HIGH SCHOOL PAC  

Location:  All Nations Room  

Date:  November 25, 2024  

Time:   6:45 pm – 7:15pm 

AGENDA DETAILS   

1. Welcome; Territorial acknowledgement 

Krista M. called the meeting to order at 6:50 pm and 

Kirsten A. offered a territorial acknowledgement 

2. Introductions 

Sarah Garr (Principal). Krista Moffett (PAC President), 

Cheryl Eisler, Mark Weston, Tricia van Ek, Jessica Truswell 

(PAC Treasurer), Joni Bremner, Steph Hazlitt, Sue Fox 

(PAC Member at Large), Lisa Hoskins, Kirsten Andersen 

(PAC Secretary)  

3. Vote to accept meeting agenda - Moved and approved 

4. Vote to approve last meeting minutes - Moved and approved 

5. Discuss email from Mike Thompson 

• Krista summarized the process so far 

• The PAC reviewed correspondence from Mike 

Thompson, sent on behalf of the PE Department 

• Discussion about allocation of funds so far 

• Decision to invite the PE Department to apply for further 

funding in the second term 

 

6. School Admin Report 

• Principal Garr reported on recent and upcoming events 

at school including holiday concerts, the Winter Formal, 

additional teacher resources added to support math 

courses, learning updates, budget concerns, anti-

racism work in the school. 

• Steph Hazlitt referred to recent provincial elections and 

will draft letters to Darlene Rotchford, MLA for Esquimalt-

Colwood and the Minister of Education and Child Care, 

Hon. Lisa Beare. 
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• ACTION: Steph to draft letters and send to PAC for 

review 

7.  VCPAC/BCCPAC Update – no update 

8.  Update on Action items 

• 4% Cash Online Increase next steps – no new action 

decided 

• Executive roles next year 

o A new Chair will be needed for 2025-2026 

o Several other roles will also need to be filled 

o Returning: Jessica Truswell can stay as Treasurer, 

Kirsten Andersen can stay as Secretary 

9. December Calendar  Items – none; no December meeting 

10. New Items – none; next meeting January 13 

11. A PAC-sponsored parent-education night followed the 

meeting; Geoff Moffett presented on behalf of the Canadian 

Mental Health Association 

 


